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B lin A
Merry Christmas
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Christmas Jumper Day





Aniela, our charity ambassador is organising our annual Christmas Jumper Day on Friday, 13th Dec. Please do not buy a jumper especially – the children can wear an elf hat or reindeer antlers if they haven’t got one. We just ask that they bring in £1 which will go towards, ‘Save the Children.’





Chipping Churches Together





Our children will be singing with children from Brabin’s Primary at St. Bart’s on Sunday, 15th Dec. The carol service starts at 7pm. Please can we encourage as many families as possible to support this event. Presently, we have one child that can attend. Please can you send back slips before the end of the week so that we know who will be there. 





Nativity





Our school nativity is on Tuesday, 17th Dec at 2pm and 6pm. Please can you send in costumes ASAP if you haven’t done so already. There will be a few raffle prizes if you want to take part. 





Finally …….





Our carol concert will be on Thursday, 19th Dec in the school hall at 1.30pm. Children will be singing and performing and we warmly welcome you all to join us if you are able to. The children will be allowed to go home after the concert has finished to begin their Christmas holidays.





On behalf of all the staff, we would like to thankyou for all your support over the last term. We hope you all have a very peaceful Christmas.  








 








  


























  





Elf Run – Monday 9th Dec





Thankyou for all the sponsorship money that has come in so far for St. John’s hospice. We are all set to run this afternoon and everyone will be taking part. Please can you send in any additional money ASAP and we will get it sent off. 





After-school Clubs





All our after-schools have now finished. However, because Bez couldn’t run his militarycation after-school club last Tuesday due to a family bereavement, he will run it this Tuesday. Please send trackies and hoodies in just in case they go outside. It will finish at 4.15pm as usual. 





Panto – King George’s Hall, Blackburn   





We are all going to watch Cinderella on Wed 11th Dec. If you haven’t sent back the permission slip, please can you do so ASAP. Will you also let us know if you want us to take your child directly to the village hall for the birthday party. If we don’t have your permission to take them there, we will take them back to school until they are picked up. 


We should be back in Chipping for approx. 4.15pm. 


We do need the children to come into school in their school uniforms as this makes them easy to identify when we are at the theatre. However, if they bring their party clothes in a bag, they can get changed at the village hall. Staff will be available to help them get changed. They do not need to bring their books bags on this day – just their packed lunches if they have them and their party clothes. We will then take their bags with us on the bus and then they can go straight to the village hall if we have your permission. The coach will drive up to the hall so that they can go straight to the party.        




















